
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref:  ND/WAJ 
 
22 September 2016 
 
Year 5 primary students 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
It is with pleasure I write to invite you to attend a year 5 parent visit on Thursday 29 
September 2016 commencing at 5:30pm at the Secondary Phase Campus, Lime Avenue.  
During the evening you will be able to see our state-of-the-art facilities, speak with some 
our fantastic student ambassadors about their learning experiences and meet with the 
senior leadership team.   There will be a presentation for parents and carers in the school 
hall at 5:30pm.  As the new headteacher of Ebbw Fawr, I will take the opportunity to speak 
to you about my first impressions of the school, and about our plans for the future. 
 
Please confirm your attendance by returning the reply slip below or email us directly on 
openevening@ebbwfawr.co.uk stating your child’s name and primary school.  We look 
forward to welcoming you and your child on Thursday 29 September where you will get a 
feel for our vibrant, engaging and caring learning community. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr H R Lloyd 
Headteacher 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Please return to Reception at Ebbw Fawr Secondary Phase by Tuesday 27 September or 
email openevening@ebbwfawr.co.uk. 
 

Year 5 Intake September 2018 
 
Name of Child___________________________ Primary School  __________________ 
 
Signed           ___________________________ 
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